
Step by Step Christian Preschool’s OCTOBER NEWS  

 

We are off to a great start! Thank you for all your help in making September so wonderful.  

 Tomorrow is our Chick Fil A fundraiser at the Centerton Square restaurant.  Stop by between 

5 – 8 pm and mention Step by Step Christian Preschool and we receive a portion of the sales.  

Mrs. Craft will be there from 5:30ish- 6:30ish.   

Teacher Newsletters can be found on our website: 

https://www.fpcmoorestown.org/growth/step-by-step-preschool  

 

Lunch Buddies: An email went out with information and attachments.  Please reach out with 

questions. 

Who:  Open to our 3s and PreK classes  

When:  Begins 10/5.  11:30 am-12:30 pm   

Cost: $10    

Extended Day: An email went out with information and attachments.  Please reach out to Mrs. 

Craft at cheryllcraft@msn.com with questions. 

 Who:   Open to our AM 3s and PreK classes 

 When:  Begins 10/5.  12:30-1 pm 

 

Chick Fil A spirit nights: Tuesdays, 9/28, 10/26, 11/30, 12/28 

10/26.  5 pm-8 pm.  Head to the Centerton Square Chick Fil A and mention Step by Step.  We 

receive a portion of the sales.   

 

Fire Truck Visits:  The Lenola Fire Department brings a fire truck and sends Firemen to 

teach us about fire safety.  The truck is quiet until they turn on the lights and sirens on their 

way out of the parking lot once they are near Bridgeboro Road.  If your child does not like loud 

noises, you can tell them there will not be any while they are talking to the Firemen and 

walking around looking at the truck.  Dates:  TBD and will be sent out.   

 

https://www.fpcmoorestown.org/growth/step-by-step-preschool
mailto:cheryllcraft@msn.com


Fire Drills / Lock Down Drills:  This week, we will have our first Fire Alarms.  I do both a 

“real” drill with the actual, LOUD fire alarm and drills where I ring a gentler bell.  By the end 

of this week, every class will have participated in a fire drill.  We will also be practicing our 

lock down drills soon.  We turn it into a game for them and do not discuss why we are doing it.  

We leave the discussions of why to you for whenever you want to have that talk even if it is 

years away.   

Costume Parade: Please bring your child to school at their normal time dressed in their 

costume with regular clothes underneath.  Please nothing scary and no masks if your child’s 

teacher asked for no masks or your child can’t see clearly when walking with the mask.  After 

you drop off for class, park and head past the playground to the cemetery loop weather 

permitting or into Fellowship Hall in the church (to the right once inside lobby) if it is raining.  

Try to spread all the way around the loop so the kids have an audience the entire way.  Once 

every class is in preschool, we will head out to the loop where we will walk around one time.  

We can’t wait to see everyone dressed up! After the parade, find your child’s class, take your 

child’s costume off and take it with you.   

THURSDAY, 10/28: T/Th 2.5s, Mrs. Landesman, Mrs. Walker and Mrs. Rosser 

FRIDAY, 10/29: W/F 2.5s, Mrs. Muhlschlegel and Mrs. LaGrou 

 

Universals / immunizations/ flu shots: 

Your child’s Universal is good for one year past the date of the physical. If your child has a well 

visit, there is a good chance they will be due for a new Universal.  Take a copy with you so they 

can fill it out while you are there.  Please also send a new copy of immunizations as well.  If 

your child gets the flu shot at the pediatrician, I just need a copy of immunizations with it listed 

on there.  If they get it elsewhere, I will need proof of shot (please have it stamped or on 

pharmacy paper).  Please send this back once your child gets it.  Flu paperwork is needed by 

12/17.  Thank you!  

 

Covid Daily Health Agreement:  Thank you for checking for symptoms of illness at home 

before sending your child to preschool.  Thank you also for following our protocol for testing.  

It is appreciated more than you know!  

 

Picture Day:  We are hoping to have a fall Picture Day.  More information will be sent out 

once we have our dates set.   

 

As always, reach out with any questions, 

~amy 


